
Decision made by the Council 
at its special meeting on 6 February 2012 

 
 
Report on the Poll Survey Issue 
 
1. In view of the strong concerns raised by some members of the University, 

the media and the public over the release of the results of the January 2012 
Poll Survey on the Popularity of the 2012 Chief Executive Potential 
Candidates conducted by the HongCOMM Survey Lab of the School of 
Communication, the President and Vice-Chancellor set up an Investigation 
Panel convened by Prof. Rick W.K. Wong, Vice-President (Research and 
Development), to gain an in-depth understanding of the issue.  The 
Investigation Panel conducted a thorough investigation and submitted the 
Report on the Poll Survey Issue to the Council.   

 
2. After very careful deliberations, the Council unanimously endorsed the 

Report on the Poll Survey Issue submitted by the Investigation Panel.  

http://www.hkbu.edu.hk/~cpro/hkbunews/hongcomm/report.htm

